
NOTICE OF FINAL SETTLEMENT  
 

 

PROJECT STA 1281-012 

 

PROJECT ID # 17866 

 

 

In accordance with the notice provisions contained in 38-26-107 C.R.S. 1973 as amended, the 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION, STATE OF COLORADO has established June 1, 2020 as the 

date of final settlement with Jalisco International, INC., in Broomfield County. This project is the final 

phase of the 120th Ave connection that completes the connection from Wadsworth Blvd east to the 

existing 120th Ave at Teller Street including a grade separated Railroad Crossing.   Project Limits from 

Wadsworth Parkway to Main Street. Consisting of Concrete Paving, HMA, Earth Work, Bridge, Retaining 

Walls, Storm Sewer, Water Quality/Detention Pond, Utility Relocations, Concrete Patterned Medians, 

Islands, Curb Ramps, Curb and Gutters, Sidewalks, Landscape, Traffic Signals, ITS, Signing and Striping. 

 

Claims containing a verified statement of the amounts due and unpaid must be in the form of a written 

affidavit and must be received by the CONTROLLER, Department of Transportation at 2829 W. Howard 

Place, Denver, Colorado, 80204, on or before 5:00 p.m. of the final settlement date above. 

 

Effective July 1, 2013, Colorado Department of Transportation will no longer advertise Notice of 

Final Settlements in newspapers and will only post Notice of Final Settlement advertisements on 

CDOT’s website (https://www.codot.gov/business). 

 

Stephen Harelson, P.E., Chief Engineer, Department of Transportation. 
          
 

DISTRIBUTION: 

 

Area Engineer: Mark Straub 

Contracts & Analysis:  Tracie Benton 

Project Development:  Brian Cesarotti  

Center for Accounting: Elizabeth Jesmer, Joellen Meyer, and Matthew Martinez 

Region Finals Engineer: Jacob Shafer 
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